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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO

Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107428
Received: 6/13/2016 9:19:01 PM
Message:

WEB ID: 107428 AT:06-13-2016 at 09:18 PM

Related Case Number:
TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mrs. Rebecca Brown
CONTACT SENDER ? Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

« 2862 Losantiridge Ave.

« Cincinnati , Ohio 45213
+ USA

PHONE INFORMATION:

» Home: (513)731-6854

e Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)

o Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: rbrown86@gcinci.rr.com

INDUSTRY:Gas
ACCOUNT INFORMATION:
o (no utility company name provided?)
s (no account name provided?)
» (no service address provided?)
e (no service phone number provided?)

(ro account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:
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I am writing concerning Duke Energy's proposal to run a huge high-pressure natural gas pipeline
through densely populated urban and suburban areas, including near other chemical storage areas
in the Cincinnati area. The magnitude of the project and the compressed pressure of this pipeline

is unprecedented in populated areas. It is a massive safety hazard, disruptive to the environment,
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and can result in significant loss to property values, tax revenues, and business developments.
Significant accidents causing death and destruction have occurred with newer pipelines carrying
much less gas and compressed pressure. Hundreds of leakages have occurred throughout the
United States, such as West Virginia, San Bruno CA, Salem Township PA, and Porter Ranch
CA. These pipelines belong in rural unpopulated areas. It is irresponsible for Duke to propose
such a plan, and it is irresponsible to approve such a plan. (OPSB case no. 16-0253-GA-BTX).



